Genealogical Society’s Winter Lock In

The Walker County Genealogical Society will hold its annual
winter Lock In on Sunday, Feb. 18, from 12:30 to 6 p.m. at the.
Huntsville Public Library. The Genealogy section will be open
and there will be volunteers available to help you with your
family research problems. A light lunch will be provided and the
public is invited fo attend.



